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From: Axelson, John
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 12:48 PM
To: Schneider, Paul
Cc: 'Hamilton, Gregory (EHS)'; Lindblom, Steven
Subject: 2010 Annual Summary Report
Paul,

| have reviewed the 2010 Annual Project Summary Report submitted on June 7, 2011. COGCC approves the request to
reduce monitoring wells from the sampling program at the following sites:

Alleley 31-34 #1 Project 473 (MWO4R, MWO05 & MWO03)
Peppler 1-36 Project 3518 (MW25 & MW29)

Bacon #1 Project 3514 (MW15 & MW24)

Dos Rios 14-34 Project 3568 (MWO06 & MWO0S8)

The report included four sites where no further action status had already been approved. Three of the locations had the
associated monitoring wells abandoned in 2010, and one location (Peppler 3-36 Project 1752) will have the wells
abandoned in 2011. COGCC concurs with the ongoing monitoring and/or additional remediation recommended for the
other eight sites.

The individual summaries for each location have been uploaded to the corresponding Project in COGIS for future
reference.

Thank you,

John

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Spedalist



